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Circular: 047 
 
 
 

  28 May 2020. 
 

 
Dear Resident, 
 
I regret to inform you that with immediate effect, Rene Kleynhans is no longer in the employ of Evergreen Lifestyle 
Village Broad Acres. 
 
You would already have seen that levy statements were send out by Roy yesterday and Roy will continue to do so 
until we find a suitable replacement for Rene.  Please direct all enquiries to either Roy or myself in the interim. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


